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DFG Closes Stretch of Ventura Coastline to Fishing due to Oil Spill
The Department of Fish and Game (DFG) has closed a stretch of the Ventura County coastline to fishing due to an oil spill that occurred Monday night. The closure area includes the shoreline from the southern boundary of the Mussel Shoals to the northern boundary of Faria County Park. The decision was made in consultation with the Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment and will be in effect until further notice.
A ruptured pipeline owned by Vintage Petroleum was the source of the release. The company reported that the spill was the result of a landslide that ruptured one of their gathering pipelines, releasing an estimated 210 gallons into the environment.

Approximately a one-mile section of Javon Creek and a half-mile stretch of shoreline north of Faria Beach were impacted by the oil. It is unknown how much oil reached the Pacific Ocean. The source of the leak has been secured and cleanup operations are on-going. 

DFG and the U.S. Coast Guard have established a unified to command to oversee the cleanup and conduct the investigation. The public is asked for safety reasons to stay away from the cleanup site until operations are complete.

So far, there have been no reports of injuries to wildlife. The public is asked to not attempt to rescue oiled wildlife as this may cause further injury to the animal and may cause harm to the individual as well. Instead, sightings of oiled wildlife should be reported to the Oiled Wildlife Care Network at 877-UCD-OWCN (823-6926). 
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